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Dominion Energy Kewaunee, Inc. (DEK) has reviewed NRC Inspection Report
No. 05000305/2009406, dated September 8, 2009. The report documented an issue
that has the potential for significance of a greater than Green finding for Kewaunee
Power Station.

While DEK appreciates the opportunity to present our perspective on the facts and
assumptions associated with this issue, we feel that information has already been
provided during the inspection. Therefore, DEK neither requests a regulatory
conference nor intends to submit our position in writing. Mr. Thomas Breene of DEK,
notified Mr. Kunowski of the NRC of this position by telephone on September 15, 2009.

If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact
Mr. Breene at (920) 388-8599.

Very truly yours,

Leslie N. Hartz
Vice President - Nuclear Support Services

Commitments made by this letter: None

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555
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